
 

 

The MCC Support Staff Professional Development and Planning Council 
 

A Special Way to Commemorate National Boss’s Day –  
Friday, October 16, 2015 

 
 

Recognize your boss with a donation to the  
Monroe Community College Foundation  

General Scholarship Fund 
 
 

With a minimum donation of $5* you can purchase a very special Boss’s Day card.  All 
proceeds will be applied to the MCC Foundation’s General Scholarship Fund in the name of 
MCC Support Staff. 
 
And, in addition to the card, your boss will be recognized in an “In Honor of” section in next 
year’s Monroe Community College Foundation’s Annual Report. 
 
Back by Popular Demand – A group card, large enough for an entire department to sign with a 
“suggested minimum” donation of $20. 

 
 

Cards are available from: 
MaryJo Toepfer, Health Professions, Brighton Campus – Bldg 8 Room 434 
Brenda Davies, Human Resources, Brighton Campus – Bldg 6 Room 301 

Edie Horwath/Amy Coon, Student Services Center, Damon City Campus –Room 5266 
Cash and checks* made out to the MCC Foundation accepted. 

 
 
 
 
 

*Tax credit only given to individuals who pay by check; minimum of $5 per individual donation required.  
Checks payable to “MCC Foundation”; please notate “Boss’s Day in honor of (insert name)” on your check. 


